
Brian Downes 
Planning and Environmental Manager 
Cemex (ROI) Ltd 
Killeen Rd 
Dublin 12 

18“’ October, 20 12 

Re: Waste licence application W0254-01 

Dear Mr Downes, 

1 Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniornhorieorhl vni Chnomliuli Cornhrhaoil 

Headquarters. PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garman. [ire 

T: t353 53 9160600 
F: t353 53 9160699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

I refer to your letter dated 24 August 2012. I appreciate your concern regarding the time it has 
taken to process your licence application. I am aware that you have provided considerable 
additional information to the Agency on a number of occasions and I understand that the 
work on your application is at an advanced stage. Unfortunately, due to competing priorities, 
it will not be possible for the Agency’s Environmental Licensing Programme to complete this 
work in 2012. Please be assured that your application will be dealt with in 2013 as resources 
allow. 

yours sincerely n nk Clinton 
P?ogramme Manager 


